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Onderwerp 

replacement collective central heating boiler 
 
 

Datum 

1 April 2021 
  

To all residents of the residential building  

with the address Haammakerstraat 2 – 96, Venray    

 

 

Dear resident, 

 

The collective central heating boiler of your residential building is scheduled to be 

replaced. That is why we are going to replace the heating boiler in your residential 

building next year with an innovative, gas-free heat pump installation. 

 

What does this mean to you? 

In September of this year, we will inform you extensively about the planning and 

the activities that will take place in March-April 2022. The collective heat pump will 

probably be installed in May 2022, but you will be cooking on induction from April-

May 2022. You will receive a free induction cooker with pan set from Wonen 

Limburg. 

 

The reason we are informing you about this now is to prevent you from making 

(large) investments for a gas cooking appliance in the coming months. 

 

What does this mean in your neighborhood? 

We have now installed the heat pump at the first residential building Robijn, all 

homes in that building have become gas-free and the tenants are cooking on 

induction. In the meantime, information conversations with the residents have 

taken place at the Smaragd and Amber residential buildings. The heat pumps will 

be installed here this year. 

 

You can always contact us 

Do you have any questions regarding this letter? Feel free to call me on 

telephone number 088-385 0800. 

 

Sincerely, 

  

Paul Mertens 

Social Project Leader 

 


